Dear Peg Checki, Library Staff and Patrons,

Note: This is the letter that is going to the apartments and businesses on Water Street. Access to library parking will be from Emmet Street coming from the West. Let me know if there is anything else you would like us to do. We will also block off some parking for library patrons.

On Saturday morning, March 15th, the 11th Annual Watertown Jig Jog Walk/Run will start and finish on Water Street. The event is sponsored by the Educational Foundation of Watertown which last year gave out over \$50,000.00 to our local public and private school classrooms for learning materials. You can find out more about the event at



www.WatertownJigJog.com or <a href="https://www.edfoundationwttnwi.org/">https://www.edfoundationwttnwi.org/</a>

With the cooperation of the Watertown Police Department and Street Department, we will hold off as long as possible to close off Water Street. Expect the street to be blocked from approximately 9:30am to 11:00am. Of course, if you have an emergency, there will be police auxiliary and volunteers to help you exit safely.

We hope this does not cause an inconvenience for you and you are welcome to come out and cheer our over 400 participants as they celebrate St. Patrick's Day, the arrival of spring and our great Watertown Schools!

Thank you again,

Jeff Allen

The Educational Foundation of Watertown